
Dear all, 
This week, all parents should have received 
their child’s annual report.  I would like to 
encourage parents and children to complete 
the reply slip and return to school ahead of 
the summer break. 
Today has been a particularly busy day in 
school with our Year 6 children hosting their 
‘Trade Your Way’ event. The hall has been 
very productive this afternoon with children 
offering a range of products.   We have yet to 
add up the totals to find out which team have 
made the most profit, but will announce this 
to the children next week.  
I would also like to say well done to all our 
talented musicians who performed amazingly 
in our Music Evening this week. 
Finally, a big well done to our football team 
who took part in the last match of the year.  
The final score was 6:1 in our favour.  
Have a lovely weekend and I Iook forward to 
seeing you all for our last week of term.   
Mrs. Karen Wild 

Friday 20th July 
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Dates for your Diary 

23rd July 
Reception Celebration Assembly - 

2:30pm 

24th July Year 2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm 

25th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly - 9:30am 

25th July Y6 Leavers Disco 5:45pm - 8:15pm 

26th July Toy Day (Nur to Y6) 

26th July School Closes for Summer Break 

4th Sept School Opens for Autumn Term 

Year 6 Leavers Meal 
On Monday I will be finalising details with Ellesmere 
Cricket Club regarding the Year 6 Leavers Meal.  Could I 
please remind parents that the item is available for 
payment on ParentPay.   

After School Clubs 
On Monday you will receive a letter outlining the clubs 
available in September.  The clubs are bookable via 
ParentPay from Tuesday at 4pm. 

Toy Day 
To celebrate the end of the year, we will be 
holding a ‘Toy Day’ on Thursday 26th July.  
Children will be allowed to bring in a toy or 
game of their choice to share with their 
friends.  We would ask that selected toys 
exclude items such as games consoles, 
mobile phones, i-pads or any other 
technology items.  Such items are not only 
very expensive, but also tend to lead to 
children not socialising with friends.  If any 
child needs clarification of whether an item 
is appropriate, please ask them to discuss 
with their class teacher ahead of the day. 

Transition Day 
This week, Reception through to Year 5 have taken part 
in two transition days.  The days provided the children 
with the opportunity to meet their new teachers, to 
become familiar with their new classrooms and offer the 
children reassurance ahead of their new start in 
September. Feedback from the staff has been 
overwhelmingly positive, reporting that the children 
have been enthusiastic about the activities that they 
have been doing and risen to all the challenges they 
have been set.  Well done everyone, what a great start 
to next year we have made. 

Family Contact Details 
Historically we have sent out a copy of the contact 
details held for each child in order to ensure that the 
information held in school is up to date.  Due to the 
changes in Data Protection this year, we are now unable 
to share data in this way.  We would therefore urge 
parents to communicate, via the school email, any 
parent or other contact details that have changed (i.e. 
telephone numbers, addresses etc.)  If parents are 
unsure of the data we hold, please feel free to contact 
the school office for clarification. Family Fun Day Picnic 

I would like to thank all the families who supported the 
school by attending the  ‘Family Fun Day Picnic’ last 
Saturday.  The event proved to be a great success with 
approximately forty families coming along to join in 
with games and refreshments.  I would like to say a 
huge thank you to Coach Jack and Coach Nyle from 
EdStart who supported us on the day.   Also a big thank 
you to the members of staff who gave up their time at 
the weekend to support the event. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
We would like to remind family members of our Year 6 
children that they are invited to attend our Year 6 
Leavers Assembly on Wednesday 25th July at 9:30am.  
The children have been busy rehearsing and the show 
is already looking like it will be an event to remember.   

Reminder: No After School Clubs 
Next Week 
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